
 

 

 
 

 Executive Officer – 

Program Chair Report 
 

OFFICER TITLE – 1st Vice President/ Acting President 

OFFICER NAME – Norman Venyah 

REPORT FROM-TO DATE: August 2017 to July 31st, 2018 

REPORT SUBMISSION DATE: August 1st, 2018 

PROGRAM COMMITTEE -N/A 

MEMBERS: (IF ANY) -N/A 

Committee Chair -N/A 

Committee Co-Chair -N/A 

Members:  

1. N/A 

2.  

 

PROGRAM ACTIVITIES/EVENTS/PROJECTS  

 

Sept 16 – Dec 15  

1. Nov.29th -Dec.23rd- Attended the annual convention as a delegate. Attended the Association 

Workshop as required for accreditation. I also attended additional meeting sessions and 

brought information back for the benefit of the SC Association. 

 

Dec 16 – Mar 16 

 1.Participated in an Emergency Board Meeting to address accreditation issues, including 

Championship event locations and dates, required web-site postings, and membership 

communications. 

2. Participated in Games Committee meetings to discuss proposed locations and dates of 

required Championship events for 2018. 

3. Participated in Youth Committee activities to solicit information from Coaches & Clubs on 

preferences for the SC JO T&F Meet. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mar 17 – June 16  

1.  As a member of the Masters T&F committee I gave input for the operation of the meet                                  

that was held in partnership with the Greenville Track Club on June 9th. During the meet 

I worked as a field event official.  

 

Jun 17 – August 17  

1. As a member of the Youth Committee I participated in conference calls for the 

preparation of the SC JO meet in Myrtle Beach (July 22nd -24th). I assisted the meet set-

up crew the day before the meet. During the meet I worked as a long jump/triple jump 

official.  

2. Due to the absence of President Clarence Richardson, I was voted in as the acting 

President by the remaining officers. TaMara Sloan was appointed acting Secretary to fill 

the vacant Secretary position that had not been filled by Clarence Richardson. By 

contacting the National office, it was determined that the association was in good 

standing for the 2018 annual convention. It was also determined what the association 

needed to accomplish to be fully accredited for the 2019 convention. I assisted with 

preparations for the SC association annual meeting to be held on August 11, 2018. 

Requests were made of all committee chairs and officers to complete and submit a 

report of accomplishments from August 2017 to August 2018. Requests were also made 

of the 2017 delegates to complete and submit a report on the sessions they attended at 

the convention. All reports will be posted on the association website and made available 

for discussion during the annual meeting.  


